
***Special Announcement*** 

Office of Pandemic Coordinator 

March 8, 2021 

 

Depending on the release of vaccine from State Health Services, Texas Emergency Management and the 

National Guard may be returning to Lee County for another first round Modera vaccination clinic.  Only 

65 or over or those homebound will be scheduled.  And, of course the Guard will return four weeks later 

to administer the second injections.  Please contact the Lee County Call Center to register for this event.  

When plans are finalized a posting will be made on the Lee County website and we contact those on the 

call center waitlist for scheduling.  We apologize for not being more specific on date for the clinic but 

vaccine availability remains fluid.  If you are aware of someone who is homebound who would like to be 

vaccinated, please notify the call center at 866-212-1502 or email covid19@co.lee.tx.us.  
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